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1. Graduation News
Graduation is upon us and the grads are getting ready for their special celebration on June 22nd. We will 
be meeting in the curling arena on the 22nd for our celebration. We will have another chance to write 
graduation assessments in June also.
The students are hosting their own prom at the recreation centre on the day before graduation.

2. Indigenous Voices
As Spring approaches we are reminded of the bounty of natural resources that the land provides us. Many 
classes have been getting outside to read, walk, and play outdoors. We have taken a few trips to the 
Saulteau Muskoti Learning Centre for Career Fairs. School District 59 also celebrated our second 
Indigenous focused non-instructional day where staff considered Indigenous perspectives and overall 
equity for Indigenous learners.

3. Principals' Update
June 7th is the next Pro-D Day. Prom is June 21 and the graduation ceremony is on June 22nd at 2:00PM. 
The last day of attendance is June 27, 2024. 
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